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To: licensing@york.gov.uk
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This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To the head of licensing.
I wish to object against the proposed increase of +50% for 5 passengers or more in
5seater plus vehicles. b

My reasons are

1 ) I know of no other authority that gives 50% to Hackney carriages for five
passengers or more.

2) This will encourage people to swap vehicles For euro 5 wheel chair Accessible
vehicles which take up more space, On the already cramped ranks and add pollution to
the city where the council are encouraging people to go euro six minimum.

3) there is no reason for such an increase as every multi seater driver was aware of
the tariff and extras when taking on the drive .

( For example a 5 passenger journey between York and Stamford bridge will be an extra
£10.00 . If this goes ahead .Very excessive!)

I hope you take these thoughts into consideration when making your decision.

Yours sincerely

Sent from my iPad




